
District 13 Report- AWSC August 2020  

Again I start with how grateful I am for the membership in District 13. Since the Covid effect, the 

membership of area 13 continue to give their all to the support of Al Anon and Alateen.  We are 

continuing with zoom meetings and have dropped the teleconference meetings. A few meetings have 

returned to f2f using CDC guidelines of wearing face masks, cleaning, and social distancing. We are 

continuing with 20 meetings, and every day of the week is covered.   

Those who have the information about our Alateens continue to remain in contact and encourage the 

use of Alateen internet communication. Our AMIAS group has been meeting every 2 weeks and 

communicating with each other as well as the schools. We share the info at the meetings along with 

brainstorming ideas to keep us ready for when we will be able to work with the teens again. Presently 

we have an Al Anon/ Alateen meeting on Friday night that has not had good teen participation. One of 

our goals is to bring this meeting to the interest of the teens and use breakout rooms to accommodate 

them. 

We are looking forward to bringing information to our membership regarding the upcoming elections 

for our next panel. Presently, work in the can to present information on all the positions via a zoom 

workshop. 

Sincerely, 

Madelyn I DR District 13 Panel 58 


